### 2018-19 Cottage Grove Hockey Association

General Membership Meeting November 5, 2018 – West Meeting Room

## **Board Members** (X = present)

President: Jeff Bloedel	Х	Bantam Director: Wayne Kemper	Х	Mini Mite Director: Nick Harris	Х
Vice Presiden Ops: Matt McMorrow	Х	Peewee Director: Chad Miller		Girls Program Director: Mike Post	х
Vice President Admin: Brian Buffie	Х	Squirt Director: Chris Rudh	Х	Girls 8U Director: Tony Rich	
Registrar: Tom Wassmund	x	Mite Director: Andrew Berling	х	Hockey Director: Jeff Corkish	
Budget Director: Heather Leyde	х	Communications Manager: Chad Rediske	х		
Fundraising Coordinator: Jenni Nadler					
Tournament director: Shawna Munger					
Dist. 8 – Cory Rowell					

':00 pm Start			
<b>Approve March Meeting Minutes:</b>	Motion by	Buffie	, second by
Post			

### **Committee Reports:**

- Recruiting Jeff Corkish 4-5 girls, U10, filling out B2 level
- Equipment Heather Durand 200 sets checked out; meeting w/Play It Again 10% less planned, out of helmets, pants, and shoulder pads
- Goalies Brian Buffie nothing to add
- HockeyFest / Jamboree(s) Andrew Berling Hockey Fest 2/9/19, December Jamboree is live, tier 2/3 mites, Jan will be U6/Tier 1 boys and girls
- Fundraising Jenny Nadler Purse bingo in April 2019, DIBS will be offered
- Ice Manager Matt McMorrow Ice thru 12/20; going to be published later tonight, end of year ice will be published by 11/15 or so
- Tournaments Shawna Munger Turkey tourney good, forms turned in
- Hockey Committee Jeff Corkish Head Coaches meeting before end of Nov to review Tryouts; hockey education/materials fund of \$300-\$500 annually, \$75/yr for hockeyshare.com
- Volunteer / Dibs Tom Wassmund 46 have opted out with DIBS hours
- District 8 Rep Corey Rowell None

#### **Board Member Reports:**

- Registrar/Webmaster Tom Wassmund/Steven Frosch 55 teams registered on USA hockey, 143 coaches,
  22 managers, 14 players need registrations
- Budget Director Heather Leyde Budget approved, no other updates, adding 2<sup>nd</sup> registration
- Bantam Director: Wayne Kemper good communications
- Peewee Director: Chad Miller email report, good tryouts, chasing down Safesport
- Squirt Director: Chris Rudh Teams up and running, good start on coaching certs, Turkey tourney
- Mite Director: Andrew Berling teams formed; 11/19 mite cmte meeting, in-house up and running; working on jamborees; coach training saturday
- Mini Mite Director: Nick Harris 45 coaches registered-training on Saturday; u6/u8 event on Saturday night was well received
- Girls Program Director: Mike Post 12's start on Saturday, working w/B2 10's to grow
- Girls 8U Director: Tony Rich teams done, external jamborees coming, blue pucks donated by Eskimos; socks

- Vice President of Administration: None
- Vice President of Operations: Matt McMorrow none
- President: Jeff Bloedel scoresheet changes, helmets on and strapped or face a 30 day suspension, game misconduct

# **New Business:**

12/9 – 8am to 4pm - Level II clinic 11/24 – 8am to 5pm – Level I clinic		
<b>General Membership Concerns / Discussion:</b>		
<b>Adjournment</b> : Meeting adjourned at7:45 Post	_ , Motion by _Corkish	, second by